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NO FEBRUARY MEETING

IMPORTANT! The meeting of the Escambia County Histori-
cal Society scheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 24, has been CANCELLED.
The executive board of the Society agreed to cancel this
meeting due to "A Chorus Line" being presented at Jefferson
Davis Junior College on the same date. Many members had
indicated a wish to see this production, and it was felt
to be in the best interests of all to cancel our February

meeting. See you in March! _
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MICROFILMING PROJECT

Dr. Paul Martin has picked up the remaining copies of
newspapers to be microfilmed, and all that remains to be
done on the project is the making of duplication sets of
microfilm, which will be kept in the archives in the event
something should happen to any of the ones kept at Jeffer-
son Davis Junior College. We should be receiving our micro-
films '‘and newspapers in the next few weeks. We will keep
you posted.

MAILING LIST

It is time to update our mailing list of dues paying
members of the Society. We want to do this as soon as
possible, so please send in dues of $7.50 per year so we
can complete this project. Many have indicated an interest
in having a copy of the mailing list, so we hope to carry
a membership list in a quarterly sometime this year. Every
member can help by getting dues in as soon as possible. Mail
dues to The Escambia County Historical Society, P. O. Box
27655 Brewton, AL 36427.

BOOKS AVAILABLE

The following books are available and may be purchased
by mailing the indicated amounts to the Historical Society
at the above address:
A HISTORY OF ESCAMBIA COUNTY, ALABAMA, by Annie C. Waters.
" HEADSTONES AND HERITAGES, by McFarland and Shelton. 1F7:55100)
Costs cover mailing. e



“EDITOR'S NOTE

Your editor is very happy to report that she has assumed
the duties of office manager for The Escambia County Delegation
Office and secretary to Alabama Representative F. P. "Skippy"
White. Rep. White has graciously permitted us to keep some
of the Quarterly materials in this office. Since your editor
will be working only three days a week, it should allow more
time. for better (and more punctual) quarterlies. Feel free
to visit this office, which is open Monday, Thursday and Friday
of each week. It is in the Wallace Administration Building
on the Jefferson Davis Junior College campus. The telephone
number is 867-4832, ext. 71. Doris Bruner.

SHARE MATERIAL

We want to encourage all members to share material for
our quarterlies. We are always glad to get letters, hifis toE 1=
cal sidelights, reminiscences, newspaper clippings or what
have you? What about old timey recipes, remedies, anecdotes
or whatever you come across that would be of interest. Items
do not have to be long, nor do they have to be of a scholarly
nature. We want to have variety in our quarterlies, and wel-
come your help and suggestions. Oh, yes, art work, such as
drawings can be reproduced on our copy machine, so share your
talents. ‘
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